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Shri Rajiv Takru, Secretary, Ministry of Development of North Eastern Region, Govt. 

of India called on the Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. Gen (Retd) Nirbhay Sharma 

at Raj Bhawan, Itanagar on 17th September 2014. They discussed on various 

developmental issues related to the State under DoNER ministry. Shri Shurbir Singh, 

Secretary to Governor was also present in the meeting.  

The Governor urged the Secretary, DoNER to give special emphasis to the State 

owing to the scattered population and vastness of the State. He added that as 

Arunachal Pradesh is a Frontier State of our country with 1680 km length of 

International boundary with three different countries, special care should be taken to 

provide better road connectivity.  

The Governor also emphasized on providing required impetus from the DoNER 

ministry in the Heath and Education sectors.  

During the meeting, the Governor discussed in length on the tremendous potential of 

the State in hydropower sector and stressed on harnessing it. 
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